
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: KH/FS/Termdates2025-2026amendment 
 
3rd December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Term Dates 2025-2026 
 
 

We have been informed by Walsall Council that there was an error in the publication 
of their term dates online for the academic year 2025-2026, which they have now 
amended. 
 
The error in the dates relates to the Easter holiday.  The amended dates for the 
holiday are: 
 
School breaks up on Friday 27th March 2026 and pupils return to school on Monday 
13th April 2026. 
 
The school website calendar has been updated to reflect this amendment. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please contact 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
I thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


